Black Knights Car Club
Estherville, Iowa
October 3,2023

The Black Knights Car Club of Estherville, [owa held their October 2023 meeting at the
Estherville VFW. President Denny Houseman called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. Attendance was
11 members.

Secretary's Report:
Secretary Gary Crandall read the September 2023 meeting minutes. The minutes
wre approved as read.

Treasurer's Report:

Treasurer Robert L'Heareux could not be in attendance this month. President Denny
Houseman reported the following information. The 2023 Spencer Drags was a profitable
event for the Club. 97 cars were registered. There was 150 races through the lights. It
was the largest group of people that we have ever had. 477 paid general admission, 97
drivers, most probably 150 children, plus vendors, plus the Club members who worked.
Estimate 1s 725 to 760 people.

Black Iron from Glenview donated $2000.00. There was more donations than we
have ever had at an event.

New Business:

Motion was made and approved to donate $200.00 to both the Spencer Hospital and
the Spencer ambulance.

Motion made and approved to donate $500.00 each to Palo Alto, Dickenson, Clay,
and Emmitt county food pantries.

Motion was made and approved to present each of the three ladies who helped at
the Drags registration table with a plaque of appreciation. They did an excellent job at
the registation table.

There is a request for a car and driver at a wedding on October 14 in Emmetsburg.

Tom informed us that the Isaac Walton League had tables for sale. Tom is going to
check on price and a decision will be made on purchasing several tables

Adjourned:
Moved to and adjourned meeting at 7:32 pm.



Submitted by:
Submitted by Secretary Gary Crandall



